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July 16, 1941

Mr. Arthur Beal
231 S. HillVStreet
Los Angeles, California

Dear Mr, Beal:

All of your new poems have been received for

our consideration. They seem to be well written
but we suggest you give careful consideration to
our contracts, which were mailed to you yesterday.
We believe the poem we have selecled 1s probably

the best you have sent so far. We hope you will
see fit to send your order soon.
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